

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT MEMO: 162-22/23

To: All Staff

From: Brenda Theriault-Regan, Superintendent of Schools

Date: March 22, 2023

Internal Only Heath Brook Elementary School

Education Support Personnel

(For Academic Support in Kindergarten class)

Employees of the Tewksbury Public Schools please send, via email, a cover letter, updated resumé, and official transcripts (if applicable) to:

Gail Johnson, Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent gjohnson@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

Application Deadline: April 4, 2023 • EOE • 2022-2023 School Year

Posting emailed to all staff on 3/22/2023

PLEASE POST